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My dear Sir Arthur,

I enclose for your information 
a copy of a letter which I have just written to Nelson.

I see that Wilbur has gone to 
Also, I have just received a cable fromSouth America.

Loomis asking me to make suggestions as to the agenda, 
to which I am replying that I do not see how anyone can 
begin to frame an agenda for the next Conference until 
the question is settled as to where it is to meet, 
you are going to discuss must depend to an enormous extent 
upon where you are discussing it.

What

Please accept my hearty congratulations 
on the progress you have made in the organisation of the 
Canadian Institute. When do you proposed to visit England 
again ! It is oi great importance to us to know when you 
are coming as far ahead as possible.

Yours sincerely,

J- - CocA_/tCT 5

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G 
McGill University,
Montreal,
Canada.
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